
 

【For Teams and Organizer members Only】  

(Not available for spectators) 

 

We are pleased to assist with accommodation arrangements for teams during  

your visit to this event. We have an accommodation desk and currently gathering 

requests from all parties involved.  

(Preliminary collection: until May 30) 

We will arrange accommodations and inform you of the hotel name and price at 

a later date (scheduled for late July). 

While you cannot specify a particular hotel, we have a selection of accommodations 

within approximately 30 minutes' drive from central Toyota City. 

 

 

Interested teams, please provide the following information via email: 

1. Applicant's(your) name: 

2. Participating team name: 

3. Accommodation period : (first night and number of nights, or check-in and check-out dates) 

4. Number of people & rooms required: 

5. Room type preferences : (smoking/non-smoking, single/twin rooms, etc.) 

6. Budget   : (if there's a maximum limit) 

7. Any additional requests or requirements: 

 

Please send this information to the email address below. 

Due to limited accommodation inventory, we kindly request that you refrain from 

reserving an excessive number of rooms beyond your actual needs. 

 

 

Rally Japan 2025 Accommodation Desk (JTB Mikawa Branch) 

Email address: rally_travel@jtb.com 

(Note: There is an underscore between "rally" and "travel") 


